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Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 323938-0850

Re: Time Warner Telecom Request for Waiver

Dear Sir or Madam:

Our law firm represents Time Warner Telecom of Florida, L.P. (“Time Warner').
Pursuant to Section IV, Waiver of Growth Numbering Resource requirements of the FCC
order regarding Numbering Resource Optimization, Time Warner requests Commission
approval of its application to the Pooling Administrator fo/llliiedditional numbers in the
Tampa Central Rate Center. Due to customer requirements, Time Warner is requesting
th<4illlPhumber block in any available exchange in the Tampa Central Rate Center.

Recently asrequesteda
block of elephone numbers. Time Warneris currently assigned block
numbers 813-2000-2999 to 813-830-6000-6999 in the Tampa Central Rate Center. Todate,
23.6% of these numbers have been utilized. And while Time Warner currently has capacity

in its existing blocks to furnish the requested numbers, it cannot mee P eed for

The elephone numbers are necessary for an upgrade from:

current call processing, which require
The

programming and ongoing maintenance of th
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Numbering whichi ill cause
internal disruption and processing problems requiring extensive maintenance. As such,
ilf not be able to fully and effectively utilize the features of the newtelephone system

and will undoubtedly be hindered inits clientrelations. Furthermore, Time Warnerhas been

very careful in making sure that the{fjjjfhumbers requested will satist/({ | NP

If staff has additional questions or would like to verify any of the information represented
in this request, the Time Warner Telecom contact is Carolyn Marek. Ms. Marek may be
reached at (615) 376-6404.

Tomeet our customer’s requested due date, Time Warner respectfully requests action
on this request by September 10, 2003.
If you have any additional questions, please feel free to contact me at (850) 222-3533.

Respectfully,

PENNINGTON, MOORE, WILKINSON,
BELL & DUNBAR, P.A.

Peter M. Dunbar

PMD/tmz
Enclosure

CC: Carolyn Marek, Time Warner Telecom of Florida, Inc.





